915 N.. Alameda St.
Carlsbad, New Mexico
April 5, 1958

Hew Mexico Cil Conservution Cormmission
321 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico
Dear Mr. Armstrong:

I would like to know if you have inspected the plugging job on my
Binkley~Curry well, Sec 1, TS 218, 7TE, and whatever else should be
done to bring into compliance with regulations so that I may be released
from the one-well drilling bond. Mr., Binkley is t present in Carlsbad
working for Joy Menufacturing and he can assist me in any way needed.

Thenks egain for your considerstion in this matiere
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Cmrles Ce Curry

Charles Co Curry ,

There is junk on location. The hole that was apudded about 50t

west of well has not been filled up, it is about 15' deep.

0il Conservation Commission

April 26, 1958
I have worked this day to remove all junk from loomtion snd

go £ill uprhele west of well, personslly. Please advise if any other
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steps are necessary to secure release of binle




